
The membership will vote to fill two positions for the Board of Directors and one position for 
the Credit Committee. The following are the names of the members submitted by the Nominat-
ing Committee to fulfill these positions for a three year term. The Chairperson of the Board of 
Directors appoints the Nominating Committee. No nominations will be accepted from the floor 
at the Annual Meeting. 

Candidates for the Board of Directors:

Stephen Lemons: Stephen retired from the VA Medical Center in 2010 after 36 years of 
service. During that time he served as director of the of the Salem VA Medical Center from 
1997 through 2006. He has been a member of the Salem VA Credit Union since 1998.

Ann Benois: Ann Benois is the former Chief Customer Service and Community Affairs at 
the Salem VAMC. She held many positions at the medical center, including Chief Voluntary 
Service and coordinated many large events with community partners while in that capacity. 
She retired in December of 2022 after 47 years at the Medical Center. She has been a credit 
union member for many years.

Candidate for the Credit Committee:

Naymon Mack Jr.: Naymon is currently employed with the Salem VA Medical Center as the 
Chief of Environmental Management Service. He has been with Salem VA Medical Center for 
over 20 years. Prior to his current position, he has been a former housekeeper, housekeeping 
leader, housekeeping supervisor, and patient advocate. Naymon retired from the U.S. Army 
reserve with 12 years active and 12 reserve. He has been a member of Salem VA Credit Union 
for over 10 years.
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